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To whom this may concern. I had found out from my club Toledo TrailRiders that there is a chance that single

track trails may be added to the Wayne National Forest. I think this is a wonderful idea. Michigan has miles of

single track trails. I think that we should be doing the same. Single track trails require low maintenance and does

not have a negative impact on the land of wildlife. We have one mile of single track trail at the Maumee State

Forest at this time. A lot of people enjoy this kind of riding. We will be adding more trail this year. I believe that

single track would benefit the Wayne National Forest to.


